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Imagining Russian Regions Susan Smith-Peter 2017-10-12 This volume shows how ideas of civil society encouraged the
growth of subnational identity in Russia before 1861.
Russian Peasant Women Who Refused to Marry John Bushnell 2017-10-09 John Bushnell's analysis of previously unstudied
church records and provincial archives reveals surprising marriage patterns in Russian peasant villages in the 18th and
19th centuries. For some villages the rate of unmarried women reached as high as 70 percent. The religious group most
closely identified with female peasant marriage aversion was the Old Believer Spasovite covenant, and Bushnell argues
that some of these women might have had more agency in the decision to marry than more common peasant tradition
ordinarily allowed. Bushnell explores the cataclysmic social and economic impacts these decisions had on the villages,
sometimes dragging entire households into poverty and ultimate dissolution. In this act of defiance, this group of
socially, politically, and economically subordinated peasants went beyond traditional acts of resistance and reaction.
Claiming Crimea Kelly O'Neill 2017-01-01 Russia's long-standing claims to Crimea date back to the eighteenth-century
reign of Catherine II. Historian Kelly O'Neill has written the first archive-based, multi-dimensional study of the
initial "quiet conquest" of a region that has once again moved to the forefront of international affairs. O'Neill traces
the impact of Russian rule on the diverse population of the former khanate, which included Muslim, Christian, and Jewish
residents. She discusses the arduous process of establishing the empire's social, administrative, and cultural
institutions in a region that had been governed according to a dramatically different logic for centuries. With careful
attention to how officials and subjects thought about the spaces they inhabited, O'Neill's work reveals the lasting
influence of Crimea and its people on the Russian imperial system, and sheds new light on the precarious contemporary
relationship between Russia and the famous Black Sea peninsula.
Zeitschrift für Geschichtswissenschaft 1967
Workers and Nationalism Jakub S. Benes 2017-02-08 Internationalist socialism and ethnic nationalism are usually thought
of as polar opposites. But for the millions of men and women who made Social Democracy into twentieth-century Europe's
most potent political force, they were often mutually reinforcing. Workers and Nationalism explains this apparent
paradox by looking at the history of the Social Democratic workers' movement in Habsburg Austria, which was built on the
mobilization of German and Czech workers in the Empire's rapidly industrializing regions of Bohemia, Moravia, and Lower
Austria. Jakub Benes takes the history of socialism out of the realm of theoretical and parliamentary debates and into
the streets, city squares, pubs, and clubs of a vibrant but precarious multi-ethnic society. He reveals how ordinary
workers became increasingly nationalist as they came to believe that they were the genuine representatives of their
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ethnic national communities. Their successful campaign to democratize parliamentary elections in 1905-1907 accelerated
such thinking rapidly. It also split Social Democracy apart by 1911. Then, during the First World War, many Czech and
German workers embraced revolutionary radicalism, alienating them from the regime-friendly socialist leadership. Benes's
study is the first to show the profound connection between major political events and the rich culture of the Austrian
workers' movement, revealing this culture's utopian and quasi-religious tendencies as well as its left populist
nationalism. Based on research in eight archives and numerous libraries in Prague, Vienna, and Brno, Workers and
Nationalism fundamentally rethinks the relationship between socialism, nationalism, and democracy in modern Europe.
Education in the Soviet Union Mervyn Matthews 2012-05-04 This book provides a comprehensive survey of the successes and
failures of education and training in the Khrushchev and Breshnev years. The author gives an objective assessment of the
accessibility of the main types of institution, of the contents of courses and of Soviet attempts to marry the
functioning of their education system to their perceived economic and social needs. In addition the book has many useful
and original features: For ease of analysis it summarises in diagram form complex statistics which are not usually
brought together for so long a time period. It provides a systematic account of educational legislation; Matthews’
comparison of series of official decrees will allow subtle shifts in government policy to be accurately charted.
Particular attention is also paid to a number of issues that are often neglected: the employment problems of school and
college graduates; the role and professional status of teachers; political control and militarisation in schools; the
close detail of higher education curricula; and the rate of student failure. Of special value is the chapter on those
educational institutions which are often omitted from Western studies and which are hardly recognised as such in most
official Soviet sources.
With Their Backs to the Mountains Paul Robert Magocsi 2015-11-30 With Their Backs to the Mountains is the history of a
stateless people, the Carpatho-Rusyns, and their historic homeland, Carpathian Rus’, located in the heart of central
Europe. A little over 100,000 Carpatho-Rusyns are registered in official censuses but their number could be as high as
1,000,000, the greater part living in Ukraine and Slovakia. The majority of the diaspora—nearly 600,000—lives in the US.
At present, when it is fashionable to speak of nationalities as “imagined communities” created by intellectuals or
elites who may or may not live in the historic homeland, Carpatho-Rusyns provide an ideal example of a people made—or
some would say still being made—before our very eyes. The book traces the evolution of Carpathian Rus’ from earliest
prehistoric times to the present, and the complex manner in which a distinct Carpatho-Rusyn people, since the midnineteenth century, came into being, disappeared, and then re-appeared in the wake of the revolutions of 1989 and the
collapse of Communist rule in central and eastern Europe. To help guide the reader further there are 39 text inserts, 34
detailed maps, plus an annotated discussion of relevant books, chapters, and journal articles.
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